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Illinois Pollution Control Board
James R. Thompson Center
100 West Randolph Street
Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Attn: John Therriault,
Illinois Pollution Control Board Clerk

I am electing to contest the Administrative Citation (IEPA No. 301 -08-AC) and would
like to file a Petition for Review.

Enclosed is a letter sent 10/27/08 to the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency
informing them that this has already been cleaned up. When I receive a copy of the
Petition for Review, I will forward it to them as instructed.

If any further action is necessary on my behalf, please inform me what you require by
calling (618)827-4442.

Thank you,

Bradley Corzrne



October 27, 2008

Illinois Environmental Protection Agency
1021 North Grand Avenue East
P0. Box 19276
Springfield, IL 61794-9276

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in response to your letter dated October 21, 2008. I had what you refer to
as Area B cleaned up on August 4, 2008. What you refer to as Area A was cleaned up on
September 27, 2008. This was the soonest I could get someone to come and do it.

If you need anything else, please have your inspector to contact me at (618)827-4442 to
set up an appointment to meet with me to discuss it.

Sincerely,


